
THOMAS BROWNE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 
This scholarship was created in memory of Tom Browne, former Assessor of Fairfield, who 
was a Past CAAO President and long-time educator at the Annual Assessors School at 
UCONN. Tom was also extremely involved and a Past President of our Northeastern 
Regional Association of Assessing Officer 
 
This scholarship if awarded to one recipient who is a Connecticut member in good 
standing of the NRAAO. 
 
One scholarship will be granted to attend the Annual Northeast conference that takes 
place in the spring. The amount of the scholarship will be for a full registration at the “early 
bird special” rate. 
 
The Professional Designation and Awards committee shall draw one name from all active 
CT members of the NRAAO and two alternates. Scholarship recipient and alternates will 
be announced at the Fall Meeting.   
 
The recipients must RSVP to the Professional Designations & Awards Committee of their 
intention to use the award within two weeks of their being chosen.  
 


